
Update 3 – Sent 3rd August 2025 

 

Dear Squirrels, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, Explorers, Siblings, Parents and Grand 
Parents, 

Family camp is now next month, preparation is well underway, and we are 
really looking forward to an amazing weekend with you all, so time for a 
quick update. 

First off, we need to get individual medical and dietary details, as well as 
permissions for activities, and we need each family group to complete this. 
It’s a single form for the whole family; head to 
https://forms.office.com/e/z0TyacUUr3 to complete your family’s information. 
We’ve tried to make this as simple and concise as possible. Please complete 
this by 22nd August to allow us time to ensure we cater for any dietary 
requirements etc. 

We’ve continued to update the frequently asked questions; these can be 
found at https://1stpandp.org.uk/family-camp-2025/#FAQ. 

To help you plan, we’ve shared a suggested kit list and this can be found at 
https://1stpandp.org.uk/family-camp-2025/#KitList. 

And if you’ve not had all our updates due to when you’ve signed up, the 
previous updates can be found at https://1stpandp.org.uk/family-camp-
2025/#PreviousUpdates. 

The balance of camp fees is now due and this has been requested via OSM 
see at [PAYMENTS]. Our DBS marathon continues and, if you’ve still 
something to do for this, please help us get these done. We’ve created our 
own little backlog in double digits with the local police force currently! 

As ever, if there are any questions, please reach out to us,  

Thanks 

The P&P Family Camp Team 
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